
 

 

 

 

Pool update  

15/07/15 

 

Even though we have had significant setbacks with the pool the EC is absolutely 

committed to having a functioning pool by the upcoming swimming season. 

As you may already know the pool painter has been waiting for a long stretch of 

fine weather to empty the pool and to dry it out (at least one week) so that he 

can apply two coats the Epoxy resin paint(approx. four days between coats), 

unfortunately we’ve have had no long stretches of fine weather.  

With the recent cold snap and the fact that the pool is in constant shade at this 

time of year, we now have the added concern regarding the actual surface 

temperature of the pool interior and applying the paint. Epoxy resin paint can’t 

be painted onto a surface that will drop below 10 Celsius in the first 48 hours of it 

being applied if it is painted the paint will not bond to the surface and will 

separate. Also if we paint below 10 Celsius we will void the paint manufactures 

and the pool painter’s warranty.  

We will monitor the situation and as soon as the overnight temperatures rise 

above 10 Celsius and we have fine weather we will start the painting. 

Thanks so much for your patience. 
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